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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 23, 1978

*]1 Mr. Robert F. Quinn
Seabrook Assessors Office

Post Office Box 456

Seabrook, New Hampshire 03874

Dear Mr. Quinn:
The Attorney General has asked me to acknowledge your letter of March 15, 1978. You are seeking appraisal reports
and decisions rendered regarding nuclear plant evaluations.

Your request has been forwarded by copy of this letter to Assistant Attorney General Rich Roberson, who has
represented the State before the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, and to Mr. Robert Bockman, General Counsel for
the South Carolina Public Service Commission. If anyone in this State can assist you, I am certain that they will know
who it is.

Very truly yours,

Harry B. Burchstead, Jr.
Assistant Attorney General
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